

## ~In Gratitude~

Dear Friends at Emanuel's Lutheran Church,

Thank you for funding your well with us! The generosity of your congregation is heartwarming, and these projects will transform the lives of those living without a most basic need – *clean*, *safe* water.

Our supporters have provided a steady increase in the number of lives we have been able to impact, allowing us to provide sustainable water to more than 575,000 rural Africans, over the past 10+ years.

We are incredibly thankful to have your gift of water, and the positive change will be immeasurable. Building wells truly changes lives! Blessings to you always.

Susanne M. Wilson Executive Director

<u>susanne@watertothrive.</u>ora

Summe M. Natson

